
 

 

River Rouge Housing Commission  

Invitation for Bidders 

Locksmith Services 

 
The River Rouge Housing Commission is requesting “Invitation for Bid” for 
“LOCKSMITH SERVICES” for our 300 Public Housing dwelling units, Hyacinth Court 
II Community Center, and its Main office. 

Bid documents will be available on our website (www.riverrougehousing.com) 
June 10, 2025 in the RFP section for your convenience.  All submissions should be 
made attention to Jessica Williams, 180 Visger  Road, River Rouge, MI.  48218.  
jwilliams@riverrougehousing.com.  Sealed Invitation for bids will be received by 
the River Rouge Housing Commission until 3:00 p.m. Wednesday, July 10, 2025.  
Bids received after 3:00 p.m. on July 10, 2025 will be rejected and returned 
unopened to the bidder.  For more information, contact Jessica Williams at the 
above email address.   If you should have further questions or concerns, please 
contact our office at (313) 382-1414. 
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